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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT

This announcement is made by Jolimark Holdings Limited (the “Company”) on a voluntary 
basis.

The board (“Board”) of directors (“Directors”) of the Company (and together with its 
subsidiaries, the “Group”) announces that owing to the COVID-19 outbreak and the global 
demand for protective face masks, the Company has resolved to convert part of the existing 
dust-free workshops of the Group in Jiangmen to establish a face mask production facility. 
The testing and certification of the facility and trial production have just been completed and 
mass production will commence shortly. It is expected that the facility will produce disposable 
medical masks of YY/T0969–2013 standard. The masks consist of three protective layers, of 
which the middle one is meltblown layer for filtration. More masks of different protection 
levels will be produced when additional production lines are added.
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